
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 
29.06.17 

Own clothes in return for 
Summer fair tombola 
prize 

Thursday 
29.06.17 

EARLY YEARS 

SPORTS DAY 1pm 
(reserve date: 13.07) 

Friday  
30.06.17 

Transition day – all year 
groups move to their 
new class for the day! 

Monday 
03.07.17 

Year 3 September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
05.07.17 

CLASS 2 & 3 SPORTS 

DAY 1pm (reserve 
date:11.07) 
Curfew Run 7:30pm 

Thursday 
06.07.17 

‘More Than’ dance in 
school. Performance for 
parents at 2:15pm 

Thursday 
06.07.17 

Summer Fair meeting 
1pm – all welcome 

Tuesday 
11.07.17 

EYFS Library visit 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Class 3 trip to Alnwick 

gardens 

Wednesday 
12.07.17 

Reception September 

starters - parents lunch 

Friday 
14.07.17 

School summer fair 
1:30pm 

Monday 
17.07.17 

Reception September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 
Year 1 September 

starters parents meeting 
2:30pm 

Wednesday 
19.07.17 

Class 3 Library visit 

Thursday 
20.07.17 

9am EYFS Achievement 

assembly 
2pm Y4 Leavers 

assembly 

Friday  
21.07.17 

10am Y4 Leavers Mass 

in school 
1pm Class 2 & 3 

Achievement assembly 
School closes 
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    DATES 
Please check all of our dates to the left  so you don’t miss out on anything! 

 library visits – make sure your child has their card on that day! 

 parents of children who will be in Reception, Year 1 and Year 3 in 
September are invited to a meeting with the class teacher – please 
make sure you can come.  Please return reply slips. (Children starting 
Year 2 and Year 4 will be invited to a meeting in September.) 

 
SNAPCHAT 

Please be aware that Snapchat is only for children age 13+ for 
help with privacy settings if you have older children who may be 
using it visit https://support.snapchat.com/a/privacy-settings. 
Remind your children to be careful about sharing any personally 
identifiable information. Information like phone number, home 
address, financial and medical information should never be shared. 
 
 
 
OWN CLOTHES DAY TOMORROW –  
Children are allowed to wear their own clothes tomorrow in exchange for a 
tombola prize for the summer fair! Examples; toys, chocolate, sweets, wine, 
stationery etc. All donations very welcome! 
 
CURFEW FUN RUN 
The children in years 2, 3 & 4 who are taking part in the  
Curfew run will be having a few training sessions around the 
walls.  You will receive a text the day before to remind  
children they will need their trainers in school. 
 
TRANSITION DAY 
A reminder to all year 4’s that they will spend Friday at their new middle 
schools. All other children will spend the day in their new year group.  
Celebration assembly will be on for reception-year 3! 
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ATTENDANCE 

PLEASE PLEASE can I urge you 
to make sure your child is in 
school every day now until the 
end of term and help us reach 
our target of 96% for this 
academic year! 

 
 

Please keep Fr David Phillips in your 
prayers as he is presently on sick leave 

from the parish. 

 
Saturday evening 6pm Mass and Sunday 
morning 9:30am Mass will be covered 

by other diocesan priests at present. 

Head Teacher:  Mrs Clare McGregor 

Our statement to live by this week is; 
 

I know how to show I am sorry. 
 

 

 

Mini Vinnies will be raising money for the Grenfell 
tower appeal selling teas and coffees after both 
sports days in the hall – please come along and 

support them. 
 

 

Tomorrow (June 29th) is the feast 

of St Peter & St Paul; we will be 

holding a special liturgy  

to celebrate using 

Mission together’s: 
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